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Comments: The public needs much more time to make a determination.  This has been dropped like a bombshell

and the basics of this so far makes no sense.  We do NOT need another Mega resort operator in/ around our

public lands.  This will not be for the locals, this will bring in many who don't have the care or appreciation of our

lands, they have no skin in the game... think Paws Up, etc.  NO WAY should this have the categorical exclusion

shortcut option either, this is a monstrosity of a projected development and that exclusion doesn't do the due

diligence that is needed.  That is not intended for such extensive projects.  We need a more thorough EA

(Environ Assess) and EIS (Environ Impact Statement) before moving a rock or cutting down the acres of trees

that it appears they will.  Think of the campers that joyfully stay on the lake.  The traffic impact itself will be

devastating, the dust storms and speed that will be traveled.  One may say to pave all the way to the lodge, but

then the traffic will just travel faster.  Look at the treasures of Whitefish, Big Sky, Jackson WY to get a taste of

what will happen to Holland Lake.  Holland Lake is a treasure and we don't need corporations that are owing to

their share holders and metrics to decide what we Montanans know and love so well.  Capitalizing and

Commercializing OUR public lands.  We not only NEED more time, but we DESERVE more time.  Please, think

of the Lorax.  Think of each other and this cherished location.


